
Mark your calendars for the  

Faculty Association  
Holiday Party 

Friday   December 2nd   6:30pm 
 

Burgundy Basin Inn    
1361 Marsh Road  

The evening will include: 
Appetizers and Buffet Dinner including  

Roasted Turkey, Chicken Parmesan, Vegetable Lasagna  
and a variety of other hot and cold items. 

Music & Dancing  throughout the evening 
Door Prizes 
Cash Bar 

 

Partners, spouses or guests are welcome! 
 

Tickets will be available for $15 per person starting on  
October 17th. You can purchase tickets from the  

FA office and from the following individuals:  
Kathy Baxter, Bethany Gizzi,  

Marlene Goho & Sonja Lenhard 
(Checks payable to the Faculty Association) 

 
The FA Holiday Party is open to all faculty, staff and administrators.  

 

We hope you will join us and we look forward to seeing you there! 


